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N O T I C E 
 INFORMAL MEETING TECHNICAL GROUP ON TRANSNATIONAL ORGANIZED CRIME 

The General Secretariat presents its compliments to the Permanent Missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the OAS Technical Group on Transnational Organized Crime, wishes to advise that an informal meeting will take place on Monday, April 19, 2010 at 2:30pm in the Bolivar Room in OAS headquarters.
The purpose of this meeting is to continue consideration of the document “Components of the Work Program of the Technical Group on Transnational Organized Crime” which was originally discussed during the meeting of the Technical Group on October 7, 2009. A revised version of the document, which includes the comments and suggestions made during that meeting, will be circulated shortly (CP/CSH-1018/08 rev. 1).
The General Secretariat of the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Permanent Missions the assurances of its highest consideration and esteem.
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